
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE – SHIFT 1 
REPORT OF THE PARENT TEACHERS MEETING 

 
Date  : 7th May, 2022 (Saturday) 
Time  : 11.00 am to 12.45 pm 
Venue : Bertram Hall 
 
Initiation 
The Parent Teachers Meeting for the Commerce Department (Shift 1) was held on 7th May 
2022 (Saturday) between 11 am and 12.45 pm at Bertram Hall. The Meeting started with a 
prayer song, rendered by the Commerce Choir. Over 200 parents actively participated in the 
meeting. In the first half an hour, Dr. A. Marcus, Head of the Department briefed about the 
College, Department, role played by the staff members and what is expected from the parents. 
The former HoD of Commerce, Dr. T. Joseph was present in the meeting and asked the parents 
to see that their wards use their time productively and aim for further studies in reputed B-
schools. From 11.30 am, the floor was open to the parents for their interactions.  
 
Word of appreciation from parents: 
 The outreach program was praised highly, and it has created a positive impact among 

the students and made them responsible and socially conscious. 
 The students have become confident in communication and made them to change lot 

due to the activities like cultural programs and department orientation.  
 The name of Loyola has made a parent’s first son to get the job for the parents expressed 

their deep gratitude to our institution. 
 
Parents’ Expectations: 
 College should inform the attendance position of the students, regularly by SMS 
 They should be given coaching classes for professional / competitive examinations 
 Students should be given orientation to go for further studies  
 Students missing classes due to sports, need to be given notes or other support 
 Career guidance for the first-generation learners need to be given 

 
The meeting came to a close at 12.45 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 


